
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  Regular Council Meeting MEETING DATE: March 16, 2021 

FROM: Kimberly Thomas, Executive Assistant 

SUBJECT: Annual Police Memorial Ceremony 
 

BACKGROUND 

The CCSO has requested to hold the Police Memorial Ceremony in Spring Park on May 6th for the 

families of fallen officers. Fees waived and street closures (see attached), and GCSPD assistance 

requested as well.  

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

City Council approval of Annual Police Memorial  
 


